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Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

School uniform expectations at Talavera Junior School.  

 

 

Please see below the reminder of school uniform expectations upon your child starting school this 

September. Please ensure all uniform and PE kit is named to avoid lost items. 

 

• Red school jumper, branded from Edgar Jerome.  

• White polo shirt 

• Black skirt, shorts or trousers 

• Please note: leggings are not school uniform.  

• Black school shoes- these must not be black trainers  

Children should not wear any make-up or wear any jewellery except from earring studs. There 

should be no nail varnish worn in school and we expect children not to dye their hair during term 

time.  

 

Please see the photos below of an example of Talavera uniform expectations and our school 

expectation of appropriate footwear. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us to ensure that your child receives the very best 

physical education. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

Miss Webb  

Headteacher 



 


